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The Board of Management met for their 5
th

 meeting of the school year on June  9
th

  2016. 

The Principal reported on the very successful end of year school trips, the active school week, the 

sports day, the celebration and prize giving night, and the Twelfth Night production. There was very 

positive feedback for all events and all teachers involved in supporting the events were thanked. 

A report was present on the provision of guidance in the school, and it was highlighted that the 

excellent work in guidance this year will continue next year with the Leaving Certificate Academy 

personalised mentoring programme and the Care Team. 

The Principal thanked all staff for their commitment throughout the year and outlined the 

recruitment process that will take place during June. 

The Board was very pleased to report that financial affairs of the school were very positive. The 

Bursar reported a satisfactory forecast for the current year and the budgets for next year were 

approved. The enrolment numbers in 1
st

 year are strong and there is now a waiting list.  

The School Outings Policy and Code of Behaviour was approved and several other policies were 

discussed: the Data Protection policy, the Crisis Response policy and the Attendance policy. 

 


